
District Chairman’s Report 

In the 15 months since our last District AGM, our District has progressed, despite Covid 19 
best endeavours, not to do so. 

This is largely due to Penny being appointed our D C. 

As a district we have resolved a few outstanding issues,  

  the 33rd Norwich has been credited with monies owing from rent,  
 with the help of Mike Gooderson, Sara our Treasurer has managed to reinstate our 

Charity commission status 
 the Camp site at Cooper Lane has been revitalised with the help of committee 

member Colin Hawes. 

I wish to place on record my sincere thanks to all the leaders in our District who have 
managed to keep scouting alive during the last 6 months. You have my admiration for your 
tenacity and commitment. 

As I now stand down this role, I wish every success to our new Chairperson Elect. 

Jane Stafford, 

Chairman, Southern Norwich Scouts District Executive Committee. 


